BARGAINING REPORT # 10

Bell Canada - Clerical and

Associated

Sisters and Brothers,

This week the union continued to work independently on language in preparation for
meeting with the Company next week.

The Company was unavailable to meet this week.

Please continue supporting your bargaining committee during these negotiations.

Updates can be found on the Ontario Region website at http://www.cep.ca and on the
Quebec Region website www.scepquebec.qc.ca

In solidarity,
Your Bargaining Committee

June 26, 2009
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